
 
From: Borum, Marian (USADC) [mailto:Marian.L.Borum@usdoj.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 01, 2015 1:07 PM 
To: Laura Dumais <ldumais@peer.org> 
Subject: RE: BSEE FOIA case 
 

Hi Laura, 

 

Yes, this is correct.  I will file the enlargement today.  Thank you. 

 

Marian 

 
From: Laura Dumais [mailto:ldumais@peer.org]  

Sent: Tuesday, September 01, 2015 8:54 AM 

To: Borum, Marian (USADC) 
Subject: BSEE FOIA case 

 
Hi Marian, 
 
I’m writing to confirm our conversation yesterday: 
 
The Agency anticipates roughly 5,000 records located in the national and Alaska 
offices.  Because some of the records likely contain confidential commercial information that 
would require an additional level of review, the Agency estimates that production could take 
up to 90 days.  The Agency therefore proposes to release responsive documents on a rolling 
basis, in the interim providing the Court with monthly status reports. 
 
Please confirm that this statement is accurate; if so, PEER consents to this proposal as a way of 
proceeding with this case. 
 
Thanks, 
Laura 
 
Laura Dumais, Staff Counsel 
Public Employees for Environmental Responsibility (PEER) 
2000 P Street, NW Suite 240 
Washington, DC 20036 
Tel: (202) 265-7337; Fax: (202) 265-4192 
Website: www.peer.org  
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